
Mrs. Carolyn Reed 
502 So. lat St. 
Box 224 
Paris, Arkansas 72855 

Dear Mrs. Reed1 

May 14, 1964 

We are in receipt of your letter of May l, 1984, together with the 
bill to replace your damaqed windshield. 

In reviewing this material, it appears that your insurance covered 
all but $50.00 of the expense. In view of th~a, we are arranqinq 
to reimburse you thia amount. Please allow from 2-3 weeks for proc­
essing and delivery of a check. 

We have, aqain, checked out the Model 700 BDL 309 win. caliber ri­
fle, serial nuzN:)er 86297562, that was returned for you by the Wal-Mart 
store, and are returning it under separate cover. 

We trust that our handling meets with your approval. 

JAS:tpp 

Sincerely, 

J.A. Stekl, Supervisor 
Product Service 

PPS 04105 


